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I wholeheartedly oppose SB 1589. These restrictions are absolutely ridiculous and 

not fact based. There has been zero studies on any of the claims being made. The 

Willamette River is the biggest and most used body of water for wake sports in the 

area. If you do this ban where will everyone go? Hagg Lake? Hagg Lake is so small 

and it would be overcrowded and unsafe to recreate in. This will devastate the 

boating industry in Oregon.  

It's ridiculous to make this kind of restrictions on a public waterway...this is not private 

Lake Oswego.  

Please don't kick my family off of our beloved Willamette River.  


